St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

1st April 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Further to the previous letter sent out, we are looking forward to celebrating the start of our Easter holidays with you all on Friday April 11th from 3.30pm with the first ever St Paul's Great Easter Egg Hunt!



How will the hunt work?

Purchase an egg – search the grounds for a egg with the matching number.

Once found, bring your egg to the prize table to find out what you have won!

Each egg will have a coloured spot on the back corresponding to a prize – small, medium, large or Star Prize!

It will cost £1.50 to take part – this will buy you one egg. Additional eggs can be bought at £1.50 each. If you buy 4 together it will cost £5.









There will also be a raffle, candy floss and samosas on sale, and The Lighthouse Bakery will be returning to sell Easter nests!

Raffle tickets are available to buy in advance via the app, or on the day – win a box of chocolates or a Easter cuddly toy!

If you would like to purchase your eggs in advance too, please do so on the app (multiples of £1.50 or £5 for 4 eggs), we will then issue your child with a ticket on the day to 'eggschange' (sorry!!) for their egg(s) at the start of the hunt. Alternatively, eggs can be purchased on the day from 3.30pm.



Fingers crossed for the weather to be kind!

Yours sincerely

Jen Ferretti

Headteacher

N.B. Please note that once dismissed from classes at the end of the school day, parents will be responsible for their child's behaviour and safety so please ensure you supervise your child at all times during the event.







